

To Adam Bless and Committee,

I am submitting this letter as an addendum to an already submitted request for extension to a Solar Payment Option deadline for the Local 99 Musicians Union. I would like to change the date of extension requested from July 31 to August 31. After learning that we would not learn the status of this project until July 22, it was decided that July 22 to August 31 is not enough time to guarantee the completion of the project on time. With the deadline moved to August 31<sup>st</sup>, we will have ample time to get the project to a completed state on time.

I also wanted to illustrate the amounts of funds that Synchro Solar has irrevocably allocated to the completion of this project. Please see outline below. These funds are all for items which are non-returnable.

Engineering fees: \$750.00

Permitting down payments: \$519.73

Materials: \$13462.50

Total: \$14732.23

/s/ Greg Kamps